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Comments: The Sheep Mountain Traverse should not be approved.  There is already excellent access to this

area from County Road 63A running from Trout Lake to Lizard Head Pass.  We should not permit an additional

track in this area that will disturb the natural area.  There is not enough traffic to justify a separate bike track.

Conflict with Sheep Mountain Natural Area is another reason not to approve the Sheep Mountain Traverse.  We

do not need either Option A or Option B.


